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TOWN OF BOSTON

February 12, 2018

Hon. John J. Mills

Old Erie County Hall

92 Franklin Street, 4th Floor
Buffalo, N.Y. 14202

Dear Legislator Mills:

[I’'m writing today to alert you to the absolute deterioration of Zimmerman Road in the Town of
Boston.

As you know, Zimmerman Road is an Erie County maintained road. It is difficult for drivers to
navigate the many gaping holes in the road, as even trying to swerve around one makes them hit
another. People are avoiding driving these routes, to be honest, I am as well. Residents should
not have to consider detours or new routes in their daily routines taking their kids to and from
school or as they go to and from work because the road conditions are so poor they worry about
needing repairs to their vehicles. While there have been crews out putting cold patch in the road,
this temporary solution will need to be addressed with a permanent solution as soon as possible
as the current state of Zimmerman Road is unacceptable.

Citizens have been contacting my office not only complaining about the state of Zimmerman
Road, but the overall maintenance of it throughout the winter. Again, while I know this has been
an ongoing issue not just with Zimmerman Road, but with many of the Erie County maintained
routes | am hoping with your help we can remedy the situation and rehabilitate these routes like
vou helped with last year’s Boston/Springville Road.

Ilook forward to your response and any assistance you may be able to offer the Town of Boston
as we are trying to ensure the safety of our community and make it a place others want to come
instead of an eyesore on the local news for our crumbling road.

Thank you again for all you do for Boston, as the Town Supervisor, not only do I appreciate it,
but I hear from all the residents who are grateful for your support.

Respectfully,

%af%

Supervisor Jason Keding
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